
The District of Columbia Department of Human Services and the Department of General Services                                                                            

Invite You to Celebrate the Renovation of the Fort Davis Service Center               
Wednesday, September 17, 2014, 10:00 am – 11:30 am 

3851 Alabama Avenue, SE, Washington, DC 20020 
For more information, please call Karen Williams 202.299.5547 
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